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MARCH 1 

AM 

There Is Coming a Great Day 
(Caitlin) 

PM 

EP2#35 The Victor’s Song 

Till the Storm Passes By (Chris) 

MARCH 8 

AM 

Till the Storm Passes By (Chris) 

PM 

EP3#45 Revive Us 

Calvary Covered It All (Leslie) 

MARCH 15 

AM 

Calvary Covers It All (Leslie) 

PM 

TBA 

MARCH 22 

AM 

TBA 

PM 

TBA 

MARCH 29 

AM 

‘Tis So Sweet (w/Kids) 

PM 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for being here today! This 
afternoon we begin Rehearsals at 4:15. 

If you do not yet have a copy of the 
2020 rehearsal CD, please pick one 
up on your way in to rehearsal this 
afternoon. 

Easter is April 12. We sing and play 
in 2 morning services, please. We are 
6 weeks from Easter. 

In my Bible reading, I started Luke’s 
Gospel the other morning. Often, I 
have ploughed through a rather 
lengthy chapter 1 at breakneck speed 
to get to chapter 2 and the account of 
the birth of Jesus. This time, however, 
I read at a much slower pace and 
found things I had never seen before. 
It is like getting off the freeway and 
taking the scenic route. 

What caught my attention in particu-
lar was a phrase in verse 14, “...and 
thou shalt have joy and gladness…” 

What if… 

in the course of your normal duties 
and service to God… 

an angel appeared and began speaking 
to you? 

I don’t know about you, but having 
given it some serious thought, I think 
I would listen. I would also probably 
remember the details of the event. 

Luke, under the inspiration of the 
Holy Spirit, writes with great detail 
about the parents of John the Baptist. 
Zacharias and Elisabeth were good 
people, obedient people, faithful peo-
ple, blameless people, older people, 
praying people, and praising people. 
Yet, they were troubled people, fear-
ful people, doubting people, and in 
the case of Zacharias, speechless—
literally. In many ways not unlike 
some of us at various times. 

The angel told Zacharias that his pray-

Choir | Orchestra | Sound | Lights | Video 

Notes from the Loft 
From My Heart to Yours 

er was heard. Then comes the bo-
nus—and your wife Elisabeth is going 
to give you a son—and you are going 
to have joy and gladness. The angel, 
Gabriel, then tells Zacharias many 
things about his son and tells him to 
call him John. 

At this point in the narrative, Zachari-
as doubts the words of Gabriel as he 
considers his age and Elisabeth’s age. 
Consequently, Zacharias loses his abil-
ity to speak. 

Zacharias finishes his service and re-
mains speechless. He goes home—
speechless. Elisabeth conceives a 
child; Zacharias is speechless. Nine 
months pass; Zacharias is speechless. 
Perhaps he adjusts to the new normal. 
Perhaps he is finding joy and gladness. 
Their child is born; Zacharias is 
speechless. 

Eight days after their son is born, 
Zacharias and Elisabeth obediently 
take the baby for circumcision. At the 
naming of the child, Zacharias is 
speechless. And although he lost his 
ability to speak, he did not lose his 
ability to communicate. 

When the time came to name the 
child, the extended family questioned 
the name Elisabeth gave, so they 
made signs to Zacharias to ask him. 
There is no indication there is any-
thing wrong with his hearing. Never-
theless, Zacharias writes out the name 
“John.” Luke writes “immediately” 
Zacharias’ ability to speak is restored 
and that he “praised God.” 

Perhaps joy and gladness came in fa-
therhood. Perhaps it came in being 
able to speak again. Perhaps it came 
in praising God. Perhaps it is a combi-
nation of the three. 

It is a great joy serving as your Minis-
ter of Music. 
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Special Dates  
Happy Birthday 2 U!
Sunday, March 1 
 Larry Norris (bass) 
Tuesday, March 3 
 Pat Turner (sop1) 
Thursday, March 5 
 Arlene Aiken (sop1) 
 

2020 Special Days 
APR. 12 
 Easter Sunday 8:30 & 10:30 
 

MAY 24 
 Salute to the Armed Forces 
 

JUN. 7-10 (SUN, MON, TUES, WED) 
Revival Meeting 
 

JUN. 28 
God & Country Day 
 

DEC. 4, 5 & 6 
 Living Christmas Tree 
 

Ask, Seek, 
Knock, Praise 
25 new people in Choir & Or-
chestra 

Lois Hatchell – unspoken 

Wayne Cauthen – health 

Cathy Keefe – trip to Australia 

Kim Hoffman – chemo 

Willie Burch – wife, Shirley, 
health 

Bobbie Lee – brother-in-law, Al-
len, stroke recovery; grandson, 
Ethan, ear surgery 

Gloria Baggett – unspoken; Don 
Caudle family, bereavement  

Katina Verzi – unspoken  

Marcia Cooper – son, Mike, un-
spoken; son, Rob & Heidi, salva-
tion; unspoken 

Melba McCoy – Sandra Camlin, 
upcoming surgery 

Darlene Bateman – our country; 
lost family members; critical 
need; health 

Catherine Lawhon – Praise! dad 
going to be 90; brother & Sarah, 
health; Catie, decisions; Ken, 
back; friends with cancer 

Maria Blanco – family; salvation & 
health 

Marva Williams – husband, knee 
replacement recovery 

Gwen Bryant – travel 

Cindy Norris – Skelton family in 
Hong Kong 

Debbie King – dad’s health 

Ministry Today 
10:18 AM 

Warm-up, Robe-up, Pray-up 
 

10:30 AM SERVICE 

There Is Coming a Great Day 
(Caitlin) 

The Quartet 
 

4:00 PM  

Coffee & Fellowship 
 

4:15 PM CHOIR 

EP3#45 Revive Us 

His Love for Me (Octavo) 

He Is Our God (EF p14) 

Nobody (Octavo) 

Were You There (Octavo) 

Tis So Sweet (GR p63) 

Calvary Covered It All (CCC p80) 

Till the Storm Passes (OMW p84) 

EP2#35 The Victor’s Song 

This Is Jesus (Octavo) 

No Longer Slaves (Octavo) 

 

5:35 TOGETHER W/

ORCHESTRA 

EP2#35 The Victor’s Song 

Calvary Covered It All (Leslie) 

Till the Storm Passes (Chris) 
 

6:00 PM SERVICE 

Till the Storm Passes (Chris) 

Men’s Choir February 23, 2019 AM Service Rehearsal PM Service 

Choir 106 99 99 

Orchestra 14 14 14 
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